
The Fulton County Highway Department is accepting resumes for the position of Temporary Highway 

Maintainer, and is extending the deadline to Friday, March 28th, 2025 at 3:00pm.  This is a union 

position, with pay scale determined by the current contract.  40 hour work weeks are expected, with a 

maximum of 999 hours worked.  Applicants must be proficient in areas of maintaining highways; 

including laboring, truck driving, and may be asked to operate equipment such as a tractor for mowing 

roadside ditches.  Must have a Class B CDL License, Class A CDL is preferred.  Please submit your resume 

to Fulton County Highway Department, 430 E. Oak St, Canton IL, 61520 or email:Fultonch@fultonco.org, 

by the deadline listed above.  Fulton County is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate 

against race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability or genetic information.  
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